From: Directorate

To: Gajewska,M; Ross,LV

Subject: FW: Urgent clarification would be really appreciated
Date: 11 July 2019 08:29:00

Dear both,

Another one for you...

Best regards,
Kinga

rrom: I

Sent: 11 July 2019 03:07

To: Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@Ise.ac.uk>

Cc: Directorate <Directorate@lse.ac.uk>

Subject: Urgent clarification would be really appreciated

Dear Manager Wilson:

On the same day as | sent you my previous email, Dr. Tsai Ing-wen publicly showed her TSE Ph.D.
diploma on TV. However, not only didn’t this diploma show solve her Ph.D. dissertation
controversy, but it also started to form a storm of diploma scandal. The reason is that the
signature shown on her 1984 diploma was that of Vice Chancellor, Sir Adrian Smith, while the
LSE Vice Chancellor records clearly show that Sir Adrian Smith was Vice Chancellor 2012-2018.
The records also show that the 1981-1985 Vice Chancellor was Sir Randolph Quirk. Therefore,
your very kind assistance to find out the truth behind this data discrepancy would be extremely
appreciated by all Taiwanese people who are eager to know the truth. Here's the link to LSE's

vice chancellor list: https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of Vice-

Chancellors of the University of London

As for the dissertation, the following is just another journalistic concern for your information:
Why would Dr Tsai’s dissertation be missing not only in Britain but also in Taiwan? Neither of the
two Taiwanese universities she used to work for has any records of her dissertation, not even
Taiwan’s Department of Education? Wouldn’t you also sense something interesting as the
Taiwanese journalists? How can one’s Ph.D. dissertation be missing anywhere one goes?

Thank you very much for the time and patience.



